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11th July 2025 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Annual Reports 
Your child’s report will be shared by Teachers via DB Primary at the end of today. Details of teacher assessments and 
SATs results for our Year 6 children will also be sent home at the same time. 
 
Reminders - Gym Jam Jog – Wednesday 16th July at 8.30am 
Our Gym Jam Jog challenge – for children from Nursery to Year 6 – will take place on Wednesday, next week, from 
8.30am (weather-permitting). Full details can be found in my letter of 30th June. 
 
Year 1 Starters’ Meeting 
If you have not already done so, please confirm whether you will be attending the meeting for parents of children 
moving from Reception into Year 1 in September. The meeting is for parents only and takes place in school at 6.30pm 
on Monday evening, next week. 
 
New Photograph Consent Forms 
Could you please return your child’s photo consent form before the end of term, if you have not already done so, as 
these are required for September. Thank you. 
 
After-School Activity Clubs 
The Playground Games Club and Homework Club, both on a Tuesday afternoon, have now finished for this term. These 
clubs will not be taking place next week. 
 
The Multi Sports Club on Monday, and Football Club on Tuesday, will run as usual next week. 
 
As previously confirmed, the Goldstar Out-of-School Club will not be open on Friday 18th July. All children should be 
collected at 3pm on that afternoon. Breakfast Club will be open as usual every day throughout the week. 
 
A selection of after-school activity clubs will be available from September, all free-of-charge and offered by staff who 
are kindly volunteering their time. If you would like your child to attend, please log onto your Arbor App – from Monday 
morning next week – to register your child for a club. Places are limited for some of the clubs and will be allocated on 
a ‘first-come, first-served’ basis.  
 
From Monday 8th September  Drama Club with Mr Dawson from 3pm to 4pm 

Children from Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 
20 places initially 

 



     Netball Club with Miss Tonge from 3pm to 4pm 
     Children from Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 
     16 places available 
 
From Tuesday 9th September  Coding Club with Mr Walker from 3pm to 4pm 
     Children from Class 5 
     10 places available 
 
     Homework Club with Miss Peterson from 3pm to 4pm 
     Children from Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 
 
From Thursday 11th September  Year 6 Booster Club with Mrs Pitois from 3 – 4pm 
 
Mrs Sherwood 
I am sad to report that Mrs Sherwood will be leaving us at the end of this term. Mrs Sherwood has been a valued 
member of our team since she joined us last summer, always striving to do her best for the children in her care and 
always ‘going the extra mile’. We will greatly miss her professionalism and her company. Although we are very sorry 
to say goodbye, we wish her every success in her new role. 
 
Free Child Car Seat Checks 
Free child car seat checks are available in Morrisons’ car park on Thursday 17th July from 10am to 3pm. 
 
North Lincolnshire Council ‘Story Garden’ Reading Challenge 
Please encourage your child to take part in this year’s Story Garden Reading Challenge, which is a great way of ensuring 
that your child continues to read throughout the summer. Registration is now open at our local libraries. 
 
Participants Needed for ARFID Screening 
Please find attached information received from the North Lincolnshire Council SEND team relating to children with 
Avoidant Restrictive Food Intake Disorders (ARFID). 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson 


